

28/05/2021



Featherstone Academy

The Avenue Featherstone Staffordshire WV10 7AS

Headteacher: Adam Gatrad

Tel: 01902 734167

Email <u>information@featherstone.uwmat.co.uk</u> headteacher@featherstone.uwmat.co.uk

Dear Parents,

As you know we are coming to the end of your child's time at Featherstone Academy. We would like to give you the opportunity to order your child a Featherstone Leaver's Hoodie. These hoodies will be available to order from Club Kits Direct Limited, which is situated at the Holly Bush Garden Centre in Cheslyn Hay.

The leaver's hoodie design will be on a Royal Blue Hoodie, with the school badge embroidered on the front and 'Leavers 21' on the back. There will also be the option of adding your child's name. Hoodies can be ordered in the following sizes:

- Age 9-11
- Age 12 13
- Adult XS
- Adult S
- Adult M
- Adult Large
- Adult XL.

The cost of the hoodie will be £20. If you wish to add your child's name to the hoodie, it will be an additional £5 at a cost of £25.

Ordering your hoodie is simple. You can either go into Club Kits Direct's shop at the Holly Bush or you can call them on the following number: 01922 419188. You will need to explain that you are ordering a hoodie for Featherstone Academy in **Royal Blue** and state whether you would like to add your child's name. All payments will need to be made directly to Club Kits Direct. Children will be able to wear their leaver's hoodie on PE days as soon as they receive them, and

then all week as part of their uniform, during the last week of school.

If you have any queries or questions, please do not hesitate to contact me,

Many thanks

Mrs Machin



Machin





